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Ref:EEM/EndofTerm/lw 

8 December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: End of Term Arrangements - Autumn Term 2023 

 

Please note that Friday 22 December 2023 will be a staff Inset Day.  School will therefore 

finish for the Autumn Term on Thursday 21 December 2023 and all learners will be 

dismissed from school at around 12.30pm, after our panto and Christmas rewards assembly.   

 

It will also be a non-uniform day for any learners wanting to donate £1 via  

Parent Pay /Weduc or cash on the day to raise funds for ‘Palestine Children’s Relief Fund’. 

 

Dudley Academies Trust has made the decision to allow all children and staff within the 

Trust to finish earlier during their last day. School will re-open to all pupils on                   

Monday 8 January 2024 at 8.40am 

 

Thank you for all your support this term and I would like to take this opportunity to wish 

you and your families a safe and happy festive period. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mrs Emma Edwards-Morgan 

Principal  
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